
Mrs ... tfade1eine L. Ottman, 
Neurological Insti tute, 
NEW YO RK CITY. 

Dear Mrs. Ottman. 

1st June 1929. 

It was very good to see you in New York the other day • 
..... 

I a.m enclosing the receipt :for your cheque of $1100. 

The cheque fiit $10,000 . which you have civen us for 
reseB.l"cfb. in epilepsy has just been turned over to the Universi­
ty to, _rm!The Yadeleine L. Otlmp.n i\u1d for Research in Epilep-
sy". '1 doubt if it is possible for y01l to realise how much of 
a help this gift is. We do want to co forwa.rd in this research 
and it is quite a. stru.€;gle. This will ll:ft us over many of 
the dii':f1eultles and I hope tllat your generosity will bea.r fruit 
of' w.b1oh you will be pro.d. 

Beaure to us,e Mr. Hackett in e:ny wa:y. 
about schools is qUite good. 

Thank you so much. 

His opinion 

Yours very sincerely. 

WG""'jIfL. 


